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Thank you

With Neighbourhood Watch Week coming up we wanted to take 

this opportunity to contact you to say ‘thank you’ for helping to 

keep our communities safe.

We know that Neighbourhood Watch members do more than 

pass on messages about crimes and incidents – you help to bring 

communities together.

People who know and look out for each other and support their 

vulnerable neighbours will always make a stronger and safer 

community.

You are one of those people and, on behalf of Avon and Somerset 

Police and the communities we serve, we thank you.

Chief Constable 
Andy Marsh

Police and Crime Commissioner 
Sue Mountstevens


